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              THE FIFTH TRANSNATIONAL PROJECT MEETING 

          SUSTAINABLE SERVICE IN DS 

        Zagreb, Hrvatska udruga radnih terapeuta 

Almeria centre 

The 5th transnational meeting of the Sustainable Service in DS Consortium and the 2nd one in 

person was organised by the Croatian Association of Occupational Therapists in Zagreb, Croatia.  

In fact, this meeting was a hybrid one as we had some members who were not able to come in 

person. So, regardless of the challenges, we are using all that is at our disposal to have the job 

done.  

In-person meetings have that crucial factor that we spend a lot of time together, through 

professional, but also social activities, unifying our work, exploring the social and cultural 

background of the hosting partner which ensures more tangible results, but also exchanging of 

beliefs and experiences which again provide the implementation of innovative methods. 

The first main topic of the meeting was preparation for a 

transnational learning activity (blended mobility of adult 

learners) which will be organised by ASINDOWN in 

autumn 2022, ASIDOWN has presented ideas that they 

have. This activity will be organised with PDS and 

Support from all the participant countries in Valencia 

(Spain) as a form of a common learning activity. 
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 As during the past months members of the Consortium 

have produced tangible outcomes in a form of the seven 

Service-Learning Training Activities (SLTAs) and their 

afferent Training Materials (TM) in the framework of 

Intellectual Output 2 (IO2) and Intellectual Output 3 

(IO3) we have discussed made alterations and the 

unification. 

 

The third topic of the meeting was the use of the e-

Training Platform. IED has presented its functionality 

and developed ICT learning tools for people with Down 

syndrome. Partner organisations have joined in using it 

and resolving the needed challenges. 

 

Last but not least we have had fun together sharing 

experiences of the project implementation, the impact it 

has already had in our surroundings and connecting, 

even more, all with the aim of creating the resources 

needed for an occupationally just and inclusive world. 

 

 

 

 

 

Let’s make a better world together! 
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For more information on the training process and activities, please STAY TUNED and 

periodically visit our project website www.sustainableserviceinds.eu 

The information and views set out in this press release are those of the author(s) and do not 

necessarily reflect the official opinion of the European Union. Neither the European Union 

institutions and bodies nor any person acting on their behalf may be held responsible for the use 

which may be made of the information contained therein.  

 

 
 

http://www.sustainableserviceinds.eu/?fbclid=IwAR1AT1ufSpuWH4u4_T6iwrEH7pR0NhbLSvmFmfR8yP7xR1bG6tyi_-qW-8Q

